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Sign up for I-4 Construction Updates and Alerts at I4Ultimate.com
Get real-time traffic and incident alerts at FL511.com

Stay Informed:
»» Project Hotline: 844-ULT-INFO (858-4636)
»» Sign up for email and text alerts at I4Ultimate.com
»» For real-time traffic conditions call 511, download 

Florida 511 mobile apps or visit FL511.com
»» Follow @i4ultimate on Twitter

Why does the north end of Formosa 
Avenue need to temporarily close?

Extensive drainage infrastructure is 
being installed in the area. A small 
portion of Formosa Avenue will be 
closed, restricting access between 
Par Street and Minnesota Avenue. 
However, all homeowners will be 
able to access their driveway along 
Formosa Avenue. The recommended 
detour for this temporary closure is 
Clay Avenue to the east. Travel east 
on Minnesota Avenue or Par Street 
to Clay Avenue. The north end of 
Midiron Drive at Minnesota Avenue 
remains closed.

IMPORTANT I-4 ULTIMATE INFORMATION  
FOR THE COLLEGE PARK AREA

NORTH END OF FORMOSA AVENUE AT MINNESOTA AVENUE  
IS CLOSED FROM OCTOBER 18 AT 10 PM UNTIL NOVEMBER 18 AT 5 AM.

North end of Formosa Ave. 
closed.

North end of Midiron Dr.
remains closed.

F
o

rm
o

sa
 A

ve

Stymie Pl

Roclair Ave

Indiana Ave

Harmon Ave

Jewel Ave

Cornell Ave

Dartmouth Ave

Harmon Ave

Jewel Ave

Cornell Ave

Dartmouth Ave

Michigan Ave

E Par St

Minnesota Ave

C
la

y 
S

t

M
id

iro
n 

D
r

P
in

eh
ur

st
 A

ve

F
o

rm
o

sa
 A

ve

Stymie Pl

Roclair Ave

Indiana Ave

Harmon Ave

Jewel Ave

Cornell Ave

Dartmouth Ave

Harmon Ave

Jewel Ave

Cornell Ave

Dartmouth Ave

Michigan Ave

E Par St

Minnesota Ave

C
la

y 
S

t

M
id

iro
n 

D
r

P
in

eh
ur

st
 A

ve

Formosa Ave Closed

Alternate route to 
Formosa Ave northbound

Alternate route to 
Formosa Ave southbound

PROJECT INFO

The $2.3 billion I-4 Ultimate project is 

reconstructing 21 miles of interstate 

from west of Kirkman Road to east 

of State Road 434 in Longwood. 

For more information about I-4 

Ultimate, contact David Parks, I-4 

Ultimate Public Information Officer, 

at  844-ULT-INFO (844-858-4636) or 

DavidParks@I4Ultimate.com.

http://I4Ultimate.com
http://FL511.com
http://i4ultimate.com
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